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1. Presentation by José Miguel Vivanco, Director Human Rights Watch on “The State of the Inter-American Human Rights System and the role of Civil Society”


At the invitation of the Chair, various civil society organizations accredited to the OAS attended the meeting.

The Committee heard a presentation by José Miguel Vivanco, Director Human Rights Watch on “The State of the Inter-American Human Rights System and the role of Civil Society”.  The Committee expressed its appreciation and thanked Mr. Vivanco for his interesting presentation and for sharing his thoughts with the Committee.

2.
Oral report by Jaime Aparicio, Executive Secretary, Summit of the Americas Secretariat
The Committee took note of the presentation by Jaime Aparicio, Executive Secretary, Summit of the Americas Secretariat, on the implementation of mandates emanating from the Third Summit of the Americas.

3. Consideration of applications received from civil society organizations
The Committee agreed to recommend to the Permanent Council the accreditation of the following civil society organizations:

· Amnesty International (CP/CISC-5/02)

· Center of International Environmental Law (CP/CISC-6/02)

· Mexican Commission for the Defense and Promotion of Human Rights AC (CP/CISC-7/02)

· Geledes-Instituto da Mulher Negra (CP/CISC-8/02)

The Committee also recommended that that these civil society organizations be duly incorporated into the corresponding OAS Register.
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